
 Hot Line Number 8 – 16th August 2017
From the Ladies and Gents Selectors:

As the new bowls season draws ever closer, the selectors are
keen to advise every member of the club who wishes to play inter
club bowls pre-Christmas, that the ‘Availability Sheet’ will be sent
out next week.

There are various forms of inter club, namely pairs, triples and
fours and also different days of the week, namely Mondays,
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and naturally on Saturdays.
There are mixed events as well as womens and mens separate
competitions, so there is something for every player.

Now you do not have to play every day or in every event, but you
may wish to play in at least one of them that suits your other
commitments. So keep an eye on next weeks ‘Hotline’ for the list
of different competitions, fill in your preferences and return the
form to the club by  Saturday 23 September. 

If you do not have printer at home, there will be some copies of
the form in the club foyer.

N.B. Members who have notified the selectors by 23 September,
will be given playing priority in the teams once play commences. 

Mike Small  convenor of Selectors

Social Activity

The Bingo Babes are coming to the Burnside Bowling Club.
Note your social diary for the 13 October, 2017 so you can be available
for a night of fun and entertainment

          Ticket price: $20.00 pp

           Happy hour 6.30pm to 7.30pm.

            Show time commences 7.30pm.

Tickets will be on sale from opening day, so get together with a group,
family members, friends, work mates to ensure you participate in a
great night’s entertainment.
Light supper provided after entertainment.
Theme for the night will be BLACK FRIDAY.
Check out the web site for the Bingo Babes, www.ethelandbethel.co.nz

Passing of Marjory Steel

We have been advised Life Member Marjory Steel has passed
away in Wellington in her 101st year

Marjory was a legendary figure in the Burnside Bowling Club
being the most prolific title winner in the club's history .Marjory
was the winner of 34 open titles which included 14 singles titles

Whilst Marjory was a legend on the green her involvement in
administration was significant . Burnside Ladies President 1967 to
1969 . Burnside Ladies Secretary 1969 to 1974  .Burnside Ladies
President1989 to 1990   Marjory was made a life member of the
Burnside Bowling Club in 1999 for her huge contribution and
commitment 
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U26 Singles

Congratulations to Kerrie Bruce and the U26 committee with the selection of another high 
quality field from throughout New Zealand. 

All 32 players have accepted the invitation with all entry fees now paid  

Two months prior to the tournament  !

Such is the desire of these highly rated bowlers to play in this prestigious event.

Kerrie Bruce stand tall 

Team Festival /Trophy Bowls

Trust you can help ?  We are still looking for willing helpers to take a turn running Festival 
and Trophy Bowls over the season      All we are looking for is ?   a group of people to share 
the load with the running of the event .  It is our intention to organize the flyers and format for
each day  with the team taking over the running of the event on a rotation basis

What is important  !!  We all enjoy our bowls !!

From the Executive 

If you notice any safety issues (eg a broken power plug) or building maintenance 
problems, please contact Don Lyall directly or add it to the white board  list in the 
admin office so that remedial action can take place 

This item is very important >> The  last person leaving the Club must pull the chain 
across the entrance gate to prevent 'hoons' causing damage, or Freedom Campers 
using our carpark.and of course you will have set the Alarm and locked the dooir as 
you left the building ?

New Season 2017/18

I know it is a hard to realize, it is 3 weeks until we gather at Burnside to welcome in the new bowling 
season  The date is Saturday September 9th Time 4 pm in the upstairs lounge

In the mean keep dry and warm

Looking forward to you all

regards

Mort
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